

EUROPEAN COMMISSION Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Arivina

Brussels, 13, 01, 2017 Ares (2016) 7146251

Dear Dr

President Juncker would like to thank you for your e-mail of 22 December 2016 and the attached joint letter of pharmaceutical companies and associations welcoming the position taken by the UK Government with regard to the ratification process of the Unified Patent Court agreement (UPC).

We have taken note of its content with interest and shared it with the competent services.

Yours sincerely,

Teon Delvaux

Dr Bayer Intellectual Property GmbH Creative Campus Monheim

E-mail:

<u> @bayer.com</u>

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL - 1049 Brussels - Belgium Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruselles / Brussel Tel. +32-2- - e-mail: Leon_Delvaux@ec.europa.eu